
     Your Majesty the Queen,

              Before I begin, may I have the humble pleasure to 
introduce myself to Your Majesty. My name is Julia Wójcik and I 
am delighted to be able to celebrate Your Platinum Jubilee with 
You this year.  I am a 14- year- old girl and I am a student at  
Tadeusz Kościuszko Primary School, our national hero, in 
Łęczna, Poland. I am at my last year at this school and this May 
I will be taking an exam of Polish, Mathematics and English, 
then I have to decide at which secondary school to continue my 
education. I think I will be attending a school with extra English 
lessons because after graduation I would enjoy working with 
children and teach them English.

               In this letter I would like to tell Your Majesty of my plan
of visiting London and all the United Kingdom in order to 
understand the English culture and customs. I would love to see
the Big Ben, the Changing of the Guards and eat famous fish 
and chips at Brighton Pier.

              It would be one of my greatest honours if Your Majesty 
could wish me and my friends some words of encouragement 
and good luck for our upcoming exams.

              May God Bless Your Majesty,

            God Save the Queen!

With utmost sincerity,

Julia Wójcik


